
Dr. T. Senthil Kumar organized a one week camp from 27th February 2020 to 04th March 2020 

under the auspices of  Dr. C. Jothi Venkateswaran, Director (FAC), Collegiate Education. The camp 

was conducted in the premises of Slum Clearance Board Residence. Awareness programmes on 

cleanliness and savings were conducted for the residents. Rallies to create awareness on women’s 

safety were also undertaken. The camp’s valedictory function was conducted on 04th March 2020. 

 


